
ANTELOPE VALLEY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
1166 Larson Lane 
Coleville, CA 96107 
(530) 495-2900
antelopevalleyfire@gmail.comm

Richard C Nalder, Fire Chief 
(775) 720-0056
Mike Curti, Asst. Fire Chief
(775) 291-4073

Residential Pile Burning is now permitted in the 
Antelope Valley Fire Protection District beginning 

December 08, 2024 at 6:00 A.M. 

Your 2024 permit is still valid until December 31st. If you do not 
have a permit, please stop by the Fire Department office @1166 
Larson Lane on Tuesdays or Thursdays to pick one up 

The following rules apply: 

• Maximum pile size is 4 foot diameter
• 10' clearance on1 all sides of b1urn pile
• Only burn dead vegetation debris
• Adult in constant attendance with shovel and water supply
• All fires will be out by Noon
• No burning in windy conditions
• You must contact the Air Resources Board every day that you

burn to ensure that it is a permissible burn day
• You must contact Mono County Dispatch every day that you

burn to find out if it is a permissible burn day and report your
burn location

• Both numbers are on your burn permit
• Please be fire safe and aware,of where your smoke is going
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